
Being in school on time every day means your
child won't miss out on learning. Try to schedule
appointments and family trips outside of school
hours.  If your child asks to stay home "just
because," remind them of what they will miss,
such as reading group, PE class, or art.  Explain
they can only be absent when they are sick or for
a family emergency.  We appreciate your
support in getting your children to school on time
each day.   

Open Classroom
News

Spirit Week

Excellent Attendance

Upcoming
Events

Sep. 26 - Uppers Parent Mtg
Sep. 28 - SCC Meeting
Sep. 29 - Walk-A-Thon
Sep. 30 - Non-Student Day

Begins Sep. 26th. 
$250 a month
Pick-Up by 5:30 PM
Contact Nicole for more
information

After School
Care

Follow US
Facebook

Instagram

Sep. 26 - Crazy Hat or Hair Day
Sep. 27 - Pajama Day

Sep. 28 - Silly Sock Day
Sep. 29 OC Pride Day -  Wear your

OC T-Shirt, tie dye, or penguins 

https://www.instagram.com/openclassroompenguins/?igshid=YzA2ZDJiZGQ%3D


Walk-A-Thon Details
Sep. 23 - Donation collection envelopes sent home with

students
Sep. 29 - WALK-A-THON
Location:  Memory Grove

Time:  9:00 AM
Online donations: 

 https://www.ocslc.org/community/make-a-donation
Classes will walk and participate in fitness activities during the day. 

This fundraiser provides money to support sports, field trips, technology,
and many more extras. 

Kids can ask aunts, uncles, neighbors, grandparents, for donations of
spare change, extra dollars, or a check made out to "Salt Lake Education
Foundation"  Donations can also be made on our website using a credit

card.  
We are encouraging parents, family, and friends to either walk with us, or

met us, at Memory Grove to cheer on or join all of our students as they
participate in these activities. 


















Conversations
about school/

Let's see what you brought home. 
Show me what you have for homework.

Describe a book you enjoyed today
Tell me what you learned that you'd like to

know more about. 

Parent or guardian involvement is more than
volunteering in classrooms.  That's a great way to
help and part of what makes OC amazing.  But, did
you know, research shows supporting your child's
education at home is even more important? Here

are 4 conversations that will help you stay
involved.

1.
2.
3.
4.

Questions to Ask
After School

What's the coolest thing that happened?
Pretend you're the teacher.  How would

you describe the day?
What was the most creative thing you did?

How were you kind or helpful?


